
 
 

 

RETURN RECEIPT E-MAIL TRANSMISSION TO: rpliszka@summitbhc.com 
 
July 5, 2022 
 
Rick Pliszka, Executive Director 
St. Gregory Recovery Center 
601 2nd Street 
Bayard, Iowa 50029 
 
Dear Mr. Pliszka; 

 
Due to an error with stating the wrong dates of the license that was issued to St. Gregory Recovery Center during the 
Committee meeting on May 11, 2022, St. Gregory Recovery Center will be on the agenda for Committee’s teleconference 
meeting on Wednesday, July 13, 2022 at 9:00 am to correctly reflect the dates of the two year license that was 
previously approved by the Iowa Board of Health Substance Abuse/Problem Gambling Program Licensure Committee. 
The correct dates of the two year license are June 20, 2021 June 20, 2023. 
 
Please let me know if you would like to participate in this meeting and a phone number will be provided to you.  
Program representation is welcomed but not required.   

 

If you have questions, please contact me at Amanda.McCurley@idph.iowa.gov  or (515) 218-0630. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Amanda McCurley 
Health Facilities Surveyor 
Bureau of Substance Abuse 
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